
Wolf River Boulevard
Mill and Overlay (Phase 2)
Germantown, Tennessee

PROJECT EXPERIENCE

Fisher Arnold provided services to the City of Germantown for the $1.3m reconstruction and paving for 

portions of Wolf River Boulevard from Farmington Boulevard to the eastern City Limits with STP funding. 

Fisher Arnold competed the NEPA document for this project as well as design and construction plans. The 

project consisted of partial reconstruction of existing pavement, milling, overlaying, sidewalk and handicap 

ramp construction. Fisher Arnold prepared traffic control plans for this busy roadway and monitored the 

traffic control during construction. Fisher Arnold also provided the CEI Services for this project which 

included inspection of asphalt milling, asphalt paving, concrete curb & gutter, sidewalk, and handicap ramps.  

The project also included the paperwork required for a Federally Funded Project including project closeout.


